
 

 

July 22, 2025 

 

Laura Oropeza  

Grant and Program Specialist, Juvenile Justice 

Criminal Justice Coordinating Council 

104 Marietta St. NW, Suite 440 

Atlanta, GA 30303 

 

Ms. Oropeza, 

 

Please allow this letter to serve as my official authorization for Stephanie Black, Finance Director, or Rachel 

Bowen, Assistant Finance Director, to sign any paperwork related to the Juvenile Justice Incentive Grant, 

sub-grant # AW-JJIG-26-179-012, awarded to the Lowndes County Board of Commissioners for the Project 

period 07/01/25 through 06/30/26.  If you have any further questions or require additional information, 

please don't hesitate to contact me.  Thank you for your continued support of this program, which enables 

us to better serve the youth and families in our community. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

 

Bill Slaughter 

Chairman 

Lowndes County Board of Commissioners   

 


